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Note to File 
EA1112-001  
Debogorski, Diamond Exploration Project 

 

 
Re: Information Session, July 20 2011 – DKFN absence. 
 
Jessica Simpson, the Review Board’s Community Liaison Officer, spoke with Rosie 
Bjornson of Deninu Kue First Nation on the morning of Monday July 18, 2011 to 
confirm who they would be sending as representatives for the Information Session.   
 
Jessica was informed that because of the letter sent by the Yellowknives Dene First 
Nation on July 6, 2011 regarding the community information session, the Deninu 
Kue First Nation will support the Yellowknives Dene First Nation and not attend the 
meeting because of the concerns highlighted within the letter. 
 
 
 
Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to: 
 
Darha Philpot, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Phone: (867) 766-7066 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: dphilpot@reviewboard.ca 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jessica Simpson 
Community Liaison Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
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